
Henry County R-I School District 

Imagine, Inspire, Innovate...Road to Greyhound Greatness 

210 North Street  *  Windsor, MO 65360 

(660) 647-3533  *  Fax (660) 647-2711 

www.henrycountyr1.k12.mo.us 
 

 

Mrs. Lora Howard 

Superintendent/Board Secretary 

Mr. Scott Ireland 

Superintendent 

Ms. Melissa Ferguson 

Bookkeeper/Data Entry Specialist 

 

 

Memo to the Windsor Community: 

 

I would like to take a few minutes to update everyone on how things are going for the Henry County 

R-1 School District.  Firstly, I would like to congratulate our Coach Vencill and the Greyhound 

football team on their state championship.  This is a great accomplishment that our community can 

be very proud of.  Secondly, our school community had two food drive competitions to help provide 

food for our local food pantry to help those in their time of need.  The elementary teachers won 

their competition with the JH/HS teachers.  The eighth grade won the grade level competition.  In 

total, both competitions brought in nearly 4000 canned food items.  I love seeing the support this 

community has in our school and support for each other. 

We are beginning our process for construction and upgrade items for the district that was made 

possible by the community passing the bond issue last summer.  As second semester approaches, 

we have been discussing procedures to start the new year.  Students that are currently attending in 

person instruction will continue to do so.  Any student in virtual instruction wishing to attend in 

person need to notify their office of the building you attend.  Any virtual student that has a failing 

grade at semester, will be required to attend in person instruction. 

Once again, thank you for all the support this community has provided the students and the school 

district during the past few months.  Thanks again to the students and staff for providing canned 

foods for the pantry. 

GO HOUNDS 

Scott Ireland 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 


